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>>  
> To whom it may concern, 
> I am writing with regards to the Green Belt Review, with particular reference to Land Parcel 9 in Wootton. 
> I object strongly about any Green Belt land having its status changed, as development is then sure to follow, and the laws are there 
to permanently protect our landscape and countryside. Landowners and developers will always have financial profit in mind, and not 
the landscape itself, which always suffers. I am not confident in the Government's calculations for houses needed, and believe actual 
demand should lead the way to houses being supplied, rather than inaccurate forecasts. Brownfield and less significant areas should be 
looked at much more closely, with close attention paid to local knowledge and circumstances - filling in an area on an abstract map is 
not often the most practical and optimum solution. 
> Land Parcel 9 in Wootton is beautiful open countryside that backs onto several houses in the village, with very limited access, and 
has a rural feel to it. Narrow, twisty roads already pose a challenge to the volume of traffic they have, which must not be exacerbated 
further. Development here would seriously affect the nature of the area, which locals and visitors alike appreciate fully, and which 
helps to make the village of Wootton what it is today. 
> Our Green Belt areas were set up for very good reasons, and must be protected from any pressures that arise. 
> Jon Woods 
>  
> Sent from my iPad 
>  
> ________________________________ 
>  
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